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I appreciate your commitment to supporting our agricultural workforce. However, I 

believe that rather than adding new regulations, we should focus on enforcing the 

existing ones. Additional bureaucracy will only burden farmers and business owners, 

pushing them toward non-human alternatives or workarounds that could ultimately 

harm the very workforce these regulations aim to protect. 

 

I urge you to prioritize effective enforcement of current laws rather than introducing 

new restrictions that may create unintended consequences. Thank you for your time 

and consideration. 


